Henderson County Schools Transportation Department

5674 Airline Road (270) 831-5120 Fax: (270) 831-5122 www.henderson.kyschools.us



03-24-2018

Mrs. Tracy Williams District 1
Dr. Sally Sugg District 2
Mrs. Lisa Baird District 3
Mr. Mike Waller District 4

Mr. Mike Waller District 4
Mr. Wesley Smith District 5

Mrs. Marganna Stanley Superintendent

Mrs. Robin Newton Assistant to Superintendent

Beck's Hybrids is requesting for the use of three school busses on August 3, 2018 from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. This is their Field Day and they want to shuttle from Beck's to the Henderson County Fairgrounds. The Transportation Department can support this request and seeks approval from the Board for this event. Beck's will be responsible for costs associated with this event.

Thank you.

Ben Payne Director of Transportation Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us 270-831-5120 270-724-0736

Payne, Ben - TRN, Director of Transportation

From:

Shan, Reid <reid.shan@beckshybrids.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 25, 2018 10:05 AM

To:

Payne, Ben - TRN, Director of Transportation

Subject:

Beck's Field Day

Ben,

Our field day for this coming year is Friday August 3rd, 2018.

The three bus system worked well last year, and I'd like to secure that many again.

Thanks

Reid Shan

Beck's Hybrids Sales Support Manager Henderson, KY facility Direct Line: (270) – 854 - 0454 Mobile: (270) – 823 – 6702

reid.shan@beckshybrids.com

Henderson County Schools Transportation Department

5674 Airline Road (270) 831-5120 Fax: (270) 831-5122 www.henderson.kyschools.us



03-24-2018

Mrs. Tracy Williams

District 1

Dr. Sally Sugg

District 2

Mrs. Lisa Baird

District 3

Mr. Mike Waller

District 4

Mr. Wesley Smith

District 5

Mrs. Marganna Stanley

Superintendent

Mrs. Robin Newton

Assistant to Superintendent

Henderson Audubon Board of Realtors is requesting for the use of school busses on Saturday, May 5, 2018 from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. This is for shuttling students round trip from Rolling Hills Equestrian Center to the Henderson Community College. The Transportation Department can support this request and seeks approval from the Board for this event. The Henderson Audubon Board of Realtors will be responsible for costs associated with this event.

Thank you.

Ben Payne Director of Transportation Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us 270-831-5120 270-724-0736





Tara Dixon, President-Elect
Missy Vanderpool Association Executive
230 2nd Street
Suite 310
Henderson, KY 42420
March 2, 2018

Dear Ben,

The Henderson Audubon Board of Realtors® will hosting our 3rd Annual Run for the Roses Event. The Event will take place on Saturday May 5, 2018. This year we have an exciting change in venue and event. We will be starting at the Henderson Community College, running to Rolling Hills Equestrian Center, where the runners will continue on an obstacle course consisting of approximately 20 obstacles.

The Race benefits Healing Reins Therapeutic Riding. The mission of Healing Reins is to enhance the lives of individuals suffering from Autism, cognitive and behavioral disorders, Down Syndrome, hearing and visual impairments, speech disorders, abuse, learning disorders, ADHD, and eating disorders.

We are writing to you to request the use of a school bus for the event. The bus would be used to transport runners from Rolling Hills Equestrian Center back to parking at the Community College. We would need the bus from approximately 8:30-Noon on May 5, 2018.

Thank you again, and we look forward to working with you on this event.

Sincerely,

Tara Dixon, President-Elect Missy Vanderpool Association Executive

Henderson County Schools Transportation Department

5674 Airline Road (270) 831-5120 Fax: (270) 831-5122 www.henderson.kyschools.us



03-24-2018

Mrs. Tracy Williams

District 1

Dr. Sally Sugg

District 2

Mrs. Lisa Baird

District 3

Mr. Mike Waller

District 4

Mr. Wesley Smith Mrs. Marganna Stanley District 5

Superintendent

Mrs. Robin Newton

Assistant to Superintendent

Henderson County 4-H is requesting for the use of school busses from Tuesday, June 26, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. through Friday, June 29, 2018. This is for the summer camp for the Henderson County 4-H youth. The Transportation Department can support this request and seeks approval from the Board for this event. The Henderson County 4-H will be responsible for costs associated with this event.

Thank you.

Ben Payne Director of Transportation Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us 270-831-5120 270-724-0736

Payne, Ben - TRN, Director of Transportation

From:

Stanley, Marganna - BOE, Superintendent

Sent:

Friday, March 23, 2018 2:22 PM

To:

Brasher, Alexandria; Payne, Ben - TRN, Director of Transportation

Subject:

RE: 4-H Camp Transportation

Allie,

Ben Payne will review the request and if he is able to help, he will put it on our April board meeting for approval. Please continue to work with him through this process. Thank you. Have a nice weekend.

Marganna Stanley Superintendent, Henderson County Schools 1805 Second Street Henderson, Ky. 42420 270-831-5000



From: Brasher, Alexandria <allie.brasher@uky.edu>

Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 9:29 AM

To: Payne, Ben - TRN, Director of Transportation <ben.payne@henderson.kyschools.us>; Stanley, Marganna - BOE,

Superintendent <marganna.stanley@henderson.kyschools.us>

Subject: 4-H Camp Transportation

Mrs. Marganna Stanley,

Good Morning!

Henderson County 4-H would like to request the use of school buses and drivers to transport the Henderson County 4-H youth to West Kentucky 4-H Camp on Tuesday, June 26th. We are expecting approximately 110 youth and adults to ride the bus. We are scheduled to leave from the Henderson County Cooperative Extension Service Office at 9:00 a.m. As in the past, there will be a secure place to park the bus for the week, and transportation will be provided for the drivers to return to Henderson on June 26th. We will leave camp

on Friday, June 29th, scheduled departure time is 2:30 p.m., and transportation will be provided for the driver to return to the bus. I As of right now, I plan for the drivers to leave Henderson at 1:00 p.m. on June 29th. If any of these times change (I know the dates won't!) I will let you know as soon as possible.

I appreciate your assistance with this quality educational program for the youth of our county. If you need further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Allie Brasher

Cell: (270) 860-0450

University of Kentucky Henderson County Extension Service 4-H Youth Development Agent 3341 Zion Rd. Henderson, KY 42420 Office: (270) 826-8387